
 
        Year 6 Homework letter  - Friday 14th June 2024 

 
 

Homework  
Reading and Speaking: Please do practice reading 
through production lines at home as much as pos-
sible.  
 
Spellings: Twenty Spellings will be set on Purple-
Mash, ten spellings from the Year 5/6 curriculum. 
This terms spellings will focus on consolidating the 
spellings they have learnt over their time in Year 
5 and 6. 
 
Time Tables Rockstar: Please do continue to prac-
tise your times tables using our online program.  

Secondary School Transitions 

Moving up from primary to secondary school 
can feel like a huge step for a young person and 
their family, and this is natural.  It has been re-
assuring to see the children’s excitement, but I 
know underneath there may still be some worries 
and emotions. Do encourage your children to 
speak to yourself, a teacher or a teaching assis-
tant with any worries that they may have. We 
are all here to help.  

This is also the term when most children will vis-
it their designated secondary school for open 
days. Please do remember to keep up to date with 
any information they send you in order to make 
the children’s transition as smooth as possible.  

Production: 
Production practice for the Year 6 production of 
‘Robin Hood and the Nutfield Hoodies’ has fully 
begun. This week we have been going over our 
lines, getting used to sound effects and practicing 
our group and solo songs.  Over the next term we 
will continue to work on our lines, stage directions 
and singing. It’s been so pleasing to see the smiles 
on all their faces as they embrace their roles.  
 
Today or early next week I will be providing a 
costume list. If you have any queries please do 
contact me on the playground, or contact the 
school office by  phone or email to arrange a meet-
ing.  

Enterprise project.  
 
This week the Year 6 Children have continued their 
Enterprise project. As you are surly aware by now the 
class has been split into five competing groups, with 
each being given £10 as a budget. After school on Fri-
day 21st June, on the school playground, Year 6 will be 
selling their created products. This enterprise project 
is very much child-led, with guidance and direction 
given when required.  
 
Today, one member of the group has received money 
for their group in an envelope. I will be contacting the 
parent of those children so they are aware of this.  
 
As the deadline for selling gets closer, the children will 
be requiring the support of their parents to help buy 
and make their products at home using the budget 
that I will be giving them next week. Therefore do get 
in contact with parents of other children in their 
group to best support their business project.  
 
On the morning of the project the children will need to 
bring in everything that they need into school as 
prepped and ready as possible. There is limited fridge 
and freezer space in the school, so please do bare this 
in mind.  
 
The PTFA have kindly offered to provide a mon-
ey float for each group to start them of with 
some change for potential buyers. This money 
along with the start up money I have provided 
for them will be deducted from their total at the 
end of the project.  

Dates 

PTFA Wear Own Shoes Day—Bottles for Summer Gar-

den Party Friday 21st June 

Year 6 Enterprise Project sale—Friday 21stJune 3:15—

3:30pm  

Hopathon—Wednesday 26th June 

Sports Day—Thursday 27th June 

INSET Day—Friday 28th June 

Art Exhibition—Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd  July – 

1.30pm-4.30pm 

Open Evening—Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm 

Year 6 Production Dress rehearsal—Friday 12th July 

Year 6 productions— Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th 

July 6pm—7pm  

Year 6 Leaver Service at Christ Church Friday 19th 

July 9:30am  

Inset days Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July 

Please feel free to catch me on the playground  
afterschool if you have any worries or concerns. 
Or alternatively message the school office and ar-
range a time to talk to me.  
 
We do hope you all have a restful weekend 
Mr Bowen  




